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This Week’s Attendance Winners 
 
Overall attendance winners this week are: 
KS1: 2CJ 96% 
LKS2:4CH 95% 
UKS2: 6AE 99% 

 
 
 
 

Parking and Gates 
A reminder that the gates to the school 

playground open at 8.40am and then close at 
8.55am. After this time, children must sign in at 

the office.  
The main gates on to the school drive do not open 
until 9am so that we can ensure that children are 
safe when walking down the drive - please note 

that the main car park is for staff use only.   
 Sports Days 

This year’s Sports Days are as follows, KS1 and 2 
will take place on the school field for a 9.30am 
start: 

EYFS— Friday 4th July (2.30pm) 
Year 1 and 2— Wednesday 18th June 

Year 3 and 4— Tuesday 17th June  
Year 5 and 6— Thursday 19th June  

 
SATS Rewards! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A HUGE well done to all of our Year 6s for their hard 
work completing their SATs this week, we are all SO 

proud of you. Thanks to the PTFA who have kindly 
funded an ice cream surprise to reward our Year 6s. 
They have had a fab afternoon enjoying them in the 

Big Thoughts 
 

This week’s question links to an amazing story 
about the vehicle used previously by Pope Francis 
that has now been repurposed and turned into a  

health clinic for children in Gaza.  
 

 
 

Can donating  
something important 

be a powerful way  
to show you care?  

 
 
 

Afternoon, 

Year 6 have made us so PROUD this week with 
their positive attitude towards their SAT’s 
testing. They have come to school with a smile 
and have really shone as they have done their 
best with each test. Four consecutive days of 
tests is not easy, the children have celebrated 
the end of the week with an ice cream on the 
school field thanks to the PTFA. 

Mr Kerr has been working alongside our Trust 
to set the new school budget for next year. As 
you will be aware through the press, this is not 
an easy thing to do, however we are confident 
that the spending we have allocated will be a 
benefit to the success of the children. A rise in 
school numbers means we will have three classes 
in every year group from September.             
Mrs Clarke 



Weekly Achievements 
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Additional Achievements 
 

Reggie, Arlo and Missy (Y2) —Football awards  
Olivia W (Y2) —Dance award 
Seren (Y2) Gymnastics award 

Maddison (Y5) Cub badges 
Ioli (Y5) Karate student of the week 

Aubrey (Y4) Football award  
 

ELSA Logo award winner—Renesme Year 4 

PROUD UNIQUE award winners for this week are... 
 

EYFS/KS1 
 

EYFS: Dottie, Charlie and Iris 
Year 1: Noah, Amira and Vincent 

Year 2: Dottie, Vrushali and Thomas 
 

KS2 
 

Year 3: Louie, Roman and Ioli 
Year 4: Edward, Raymond and Francesca 

Year 5: Daisy, Finley and Amelia 
 Year 6: Jess H and all of Year 6 

Guitar Awards 
 

Joy, Ebeneezer, James M, 
Archie and Alfie S 

Lunchtime Football Awards 
 
Ziggi and Joseph from Year 2 



Summer Term Clubs 
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Summer Term Clubs 
Money off voucher! 
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Key Dates 
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Key Dates 2025 


